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info@nationalprecast.com.au

From: National Precast <Npcaa11@wildapricot.org>

Sent: Tuesday, 14 May 2019 2:38 PM

To: Dan Hall

Subject: National Precast - Meetings & Events - May 2019

 

Meetings & Events, May 2019 

  

 

Meetings & Events: June Event Details 

May 2019 

  

Please see below: 

June event details 

• DATE CHANGED to 27-28th June 
• Registrations Now open 
• UTS site tour 

Other news 

• Search for State Co-ordinators 
• Want to help grow Precaster membership? 
• DesignBUILD 
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EVENT DATE CHANGED 
 

TO  27-28th June 



2

 

Registrations now open 

The June Members' Event will be held at 
the Branksome Hotel, Mascot, NSW on 
Thursday 27th and Friday 28th of June. 

Registrations open - register here. 

 

  

Site tour of the amazing new state-of-
the-art UTS Tech Lab  

Tours of the lab will be held on the 
Thursday and Friday of the June event. If 
you would like to attend there is an option 
to select when registering for the dinner 
and meeting. 

Thursday 27 June  
Meet Ray Kirby at Tech Lab at 2.45pm, 
32/34 Lord St, Botany. 

Friday 28 June 
Meet Ray Kirby at Tech Lab at 2.15pm, 
32/34 Lord St, Botany. 

 

Other news 

 

 

 

Search for State Co-ordinators 

We are on the lookout for State Co-
ordinators for Queensland, South Australia, 
Western Australia, Victoria and Tasmania.  
This is a commission only role with a hefty 
incentive when new members are brought 
on board. There is a trailing commission for 
new members and a small fee payable for 
existing member renewals. 

If you know anyone who might suit this role 
(extensive experience with precast, a 
commitment to the industry and a great 
personality are a must), please pass this 
on and have them contact Sarah to 
discuss.  
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Want to help grow Precaster 
membership? 

Please let us know if you’d like copies of 
the new Precaster membership brochure. 
 
Remember too, there’s an incentive for you 
to bring on a new member (in states where 
there isn’t yet a state co-ordinator), where 
you’ll be thanked with a credit of 50% of 
the new recruit’s first year’s fee. 

View it here.  

  

DesignBUILD 

Thanks to Michael Waeger and Peter 
Webb for setting up the stand and all those 
companies who are manning the stand 
during the show. 

It's on now, so check out event details here 

 

New staff members? 

 

New staff members? 
 
Please let Daniel know of any staff 
members you would like to receive member 
communications (full name, email & work 
address if they'd like to receive hard copy 
publications). 
 
Updated Member Contact List 
 
Please click here for an updated Member 
Contact List. 
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